
option but to throw their 

belongings into trash 

bags, thus the story 

behind the duffle bags. 

They are collecting duf-

fle bags for kids and 

teens in out-of-home 

care (e.g., foster care, 

kinship care, residential 

On April 29th 2017, 

the BCA distributed 

water and hand fans to 

the Florence Memorial 

Day Parade attendees. 

The hand fans were a 

huge hit and we      

actually ran out of 

them!  

 

For the second year in 

a row, we distributed 

water to parade       

attendees and        

ceremony participants.  

 

Be sure to stop by our 

booth at Florence   
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BCA Showed Support at the Florence Memorial Day Parade 

On June 6th 2017, 

Young Boone partici-

pated in the Northern 

Kentucky Children’s 

Home’s Duffle Shuffle 

Challenge.  
 

The movement was 

started to raise aware-

ness on the number of 

Kentucky children in 

out-of-home care, 

which hit an all-time 

high of 8,188 this April.  
 

Children in out-of-home 

care spend, on aver-

age, 1/3 of their lives 

transitioning from one 

place to another. Kids 

often have no other 
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Coalition News 

Coalition Staff 

 Chair:        
Linny Cloyd 

 Vice Chair:    
Ben Brown 

 Treasurer:  
     Zach Raney 
 

 Secretary:  
Katrina Coyle 

 Officer at Large: 
Rick Oliver 

 Coordinator: 
Abigail Beausir 

Monthly BCA  
Meeting 

Monday 6/19  
9-10:30 AM 

Florence Gov’t Ctr 

Room A 

BCA Day at     
Florence Freedom 

Tuesday 6/27 

7:05 PM 

Young Boone 
Meeting   

Wednesday 7/5  
6:30-7:30 PM 

BCPL Scheben 

Upcoming Events 

treatment) around the 

Northern Ken-

tucky/Greater Cincinnati 

area.       

 

For more information on 

this movement, please 

visit 

www.duffleshuffle.org      

Contact Information 

Mailing Address:  

2388 Grandview Drive  

Ft. Mitchell, KY 41017 

Phone: 

859-341-4264 ext. 2158 

Email:  

BCAllianceKY@gmail.com  

Website: 

www.boonecountyalliance.com

Young Boone Participated in the Duffle Shuffle!  

Freedom this Friday 

night, June 9th, and 

another game later on 

this season to get 

more of our hand fans!                                   

http://www.boonecountyalliance.com/


 

   

 


